2/10/2024
From the people of Canada
To: All Police force agencies and offices within the Country of Canada

Dear Detachment Commander, Commandant, Staff Sergeant, Officer on duty, or any other officer or agent to whom this may concern,

This letter is to advise you of an upcoming Citizen led initiative. As you are no doubt aware the previous 4 years has been extremely trying for many Canadians. This time in our history represents the single largest effort ever seen to force draconian government policies(guidelines) on our population and restrict freedoms. Of particular concern is the involvement of unelected individuals in the implementation of such policies. As such MANY Canadians suffered greatly either directly or indirectly at the hands of those that would purport to have been doing the right thing. These actions of individuals under the direction, or coercion of those that could be considered in positions of authority range anywhere from government officials to the minimum wage clerk, and many in between, including many law enforcement personnel.

As a result of the harm caused to individuals during this time, many of these actions have since been determined to have been Illegal, highly questionable or in violation of countless international treaties or codes. That said, our initiative is extremely focused on the criminal nature of what has transpired and the direct harm it has caused individual Canadian Citizens. With the support of the Criminal Code of Canada, many individuals have felt violated under one or more sections, and seek to achieve responsibility and accountability where it is deemed appropriate.

So, please be advised that on the 19th of March of this year, 2024, and potentially following this date, individual victims of criminal actions may be attending your detachment or office to file official complaints of their victimization. We want to advise you that any individual that attends any police office with the intention of filing an official complaint of criminal action have been strongly encouraged to conduct themselves in a professional manner. We have no reason to believe these victims will not conduct themselves peacefully. It will be important to consider a compassionate approach to receiving the victims, given the seriousness of some of the crimes that have been committed.

It is also our intention and desire that this action will help all of us, including police, in restoring our faith in our justice system and trust that the safety, security, and dignity of all be at a level that underpins our commitment to humanity. At this pivotal point in human history, we want to remind all officers of the law to also conduct themselves in a professional manner as receivers of a victim’s complaint and to receive these 2 complaints and evidence as you would in ANY other instance of a victim/complainant coming forward to you.

We want to remind all officers or agents of law enforcement of their sworn oath of office. Whomever receives the individual shall, by virtue of regular procedure, receive the complaint, receive related evidence, take a statement from the victim, log the complaint in the police system and then begin a full and comprehensive investigation in support of the VICTIM. Being that this process is done hundreds of times, if not thousands of times across this country every day, and is a routine part of receiving a complaint, an incident number will be generated and will be furnished to the complainant.

It is important to point out the need for neutrality in this circumstance as well as the need for all prejudice to be set aside in your receipt of these complainants.

We would appreciate if this letter is passed on to all personnel under your command so they are well informed of this action. We know that at the very core, your professionalism as law enforcement officers of any agency within Canada is strong, understanding, compassionate and fair. We know that you fill a difficult and often thankless role in the protection of society, and want to extend our understanding and compassion to all officers for your acceptance of this position within the framework of our beautiful country.

In peace, trust and truth,

Sincerely,
The people of Canada

